
From the desk of Terry Matherne 

120 Hwy 635, P 0 Box 863 Des Allemands,  LA 70030 

To: Planning and Zoning Committee 

Re: Support for Zoning Change on Hwy 635 

Date: October 27,2009 

This letter is in support of re-zoning Sara Simms' property on H w y  635 between Des 
Allemands and Paradis from M-1  to residential. I believe that re-zoning the property as 
requested by Sara Simms, would foster new growth in this area. I purchased a lot and built 
a home at  120 Hwy 635 approximately two years ago and find the location convenient, 
accessible, and beautiful. While I understand that others have indicated that the land 
would be better served as M-1, I believe more people may be interested in the purchase of 
the property if the entire track was zoned residential. Should you have questions of me, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. My contact information is as follows: by phone at  
985-758-8659 home or 504-462-1000 cell or in writing at  P 0 Box 863, Des Allemands, LA 
70030. 

Sincerely, 
n 

Terry L. Matherne 


